ATHLETES

PRESENTS
YOUTH GOALBALL EXPERIENCE

PORTLAND, OR

Why: To give youth who are blind or visually impaired an opportunity to
y

participate in goalball.

Who: Open to all youth who are blind or visually impaired. Individuals under 18

will need to be accompanied by an adult.

Where: Hosford Middle School
2303 Se 28" Place
Portland, OR 97214

When: Sunday, November 17, 2019
Time: 2:30 to 4:30 pm

Registration is due by Wednesday, November 13, 2019. Additional
forms are available at http://www.nwaba.org.

To register, please call or email Mary Holmes
360-984-5627

mholmes@nwaba.org
www.nwaba.org

Northwest Association for Blind Athletes’ mission is to provide life-changing opportunities through sports and
physical activity for individuals who are blind and visually impaired.
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